January 14,2017

From: Penny Walker
277 Valley View Rd.
Ukiah, CA 95482

To: Members of the Mendocino County Planning Commission and Commission Staff
860 North Bush Street
Ukiah, CA 95482

Re: Comments on the Initial Study and Draft Mitigated Negative Declarations for the
Medical Cannabis Cultivation Regulation Ordinance

Dear Commission Members and Staff:

I am writing in support of AG-2, the exclusion of Mendocino County’s rangelands from
new cannabis cultivation. I also urge you to adopt all of the Willits Environmental
Center’s proposed new mitigation measures (see the WEC’s Comments of Nov. 27,
2016).

I particularly wish to urge the Commission to include the WEC’s AG-5 (Oak Woodland
Protection Ordinance) and HYD-2 (Grading Ordinance) in the Draft Mitigated Negative
Declarations. If you leave these Ordinances to a future vote of the Board of Supervisors
instead of solidifying a commitment now, anything could happen (or rather, not
happen). We need a commitment to these ordinances now so we can have them in place
by 2020 when the county will be opened up to new cultivation.

Sincerely,
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Mendocino County

JAN 26 2017

Planning & Building Services



621 Capps Lane
Ukiah, CA 95482

January 18, 2017

To: Members of the Mendocino County Planning Commission and Commission Staff
860 North Bush Street
Ukiah, CA 95482

Re: Comments on the Initial Study and Draft Mitigated Negative Declarations for the Medical
Cannabis Cultivation Regulation Ordinance

Dear Commission Members and Staff:

I am writing in support of AG-2, the exclusion of Mendocino County’s rangelands from new cannabis
cultivation. I also urge you to adopt all of the Willits Environmental Center’s proposed new mitigation
measures (see the WEC's Comments of Nov. 27, 2016).

I particularly wish to urge the Commission to include the WEC’s AG-5 (Oak Woodland Protection
Ordinance) and HYD-2 (Grading Ordinance) in the Draft Mitigated Negative Declarations. If you leave
these Ordinances to a future vote of the Board of Supervisors instead of solidifying a commitment
now, anything could happen (or rather, not happen). We need a commitment to these ordinances now
so we can have them in place by 2020 when the county will be opened up to new cultivation.

Thank you for giving serious consideration to this request.

Sincgyely,

laty, Hpsce___

Stisan Baird Kanaa

Mendocino County

JAN 24 2017

Planning & Building Services
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